
From: Ken Kirkey
To: Paul Campos
Cc: Steve Heminger; Alix Bockelman; Anne Richman; Doug Johnson; Vikrant Sood; Martha Silver
Subject: OBAG Agenda item--RAWG
Date: Saturday, June 04, 2016 12:45:38 PM

Paul, thanks for the feedback. 
Have a good weekend.

Ken

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 3, 2016, at 6:05 PM, Paul Campos <pcampos@biabayarea.org> wrote:

Dear Ken and Kimberly,

I am unable to attend next week's RAWG meeting but wanted to
communicate BIA Bay Area's strong support for the staff
recommendations set forth in the report accompanying the OBAG
agenda item.  The staff recommendation represents a thoughtful and
productive approach to both the additional $72 million in FAST
funds and the base OBAG program.  BIA is especially pleased that
the proposal makes rewarding actual housing production a priority
for the additional FAST transportation funds.  BIA is also strongly
supportive of staff's recommended approach for dealing with the
question of local housing and displacement policy in the base OBAG
program, as we viewed the alternative so-called "regulatory
approach" to be very counterproductive.

Best regards,

-- 
Paul Campos
Sr. Vice President, Governmental Affairs
General Counsel
Building Industry Association of the Bay Area
pcampos@biabayarea.org
415.223.3775 (Mobile)

Contra Costa Centre Transit Village
1350 Treat Blvd., Suite 140
Walnut Creek, CA 94597
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